
From: John Hazzard <JohnHazzard@scsenate.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/7/2016 12:19:53 PM
Subject: Re: Executive Order

Thank you

On Jul 7, 2016, at 11:45 AM, Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 

Hi John and Ken,
 
Attached you will an Executive Order signed by the Governor yesterday.  Please let me know if you have 
questions.
 
Thanks, Holly
 
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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